
Announcements 
12-01-2024 

 
There is no Community Meal today due to the holiday. The meals will continue next week. 

Please see Georgia Kingsley about sponsoring a meal; the next date we need a sponsor for is 

December 15, 2024.  

 

Please be sure to pick up and read today’s Vigil. There are many activities coming up and there 

is a flyer for each of them in the Vigil. 

 

Attention College Students: If you are preparing for finals, please let us know by Sunday 

December 1st as we would like to give each of you a “Prayer Bag” also known as a study snack 

pack. Bags will be blessed and given out following mass on Sunday December 8th.  Joni Scott, 

Faith Formation Director, Doris Allen, and Barbara Taylor, Catechists. 

 

Religious Education classes are offered on the first through third Sundays of each month 

following mass. Class meets in the large room off the stage. As our numbers increase, we will 

break apart in the second classroom in the parish hall. For more information see Mrs. Scott, 

Mrs. Taylor, and Mrs. Allen. 

 

If you have a college student that will be taking finals this month, please have them pickup their 

“Blessed Prayer Study Goodie Bag.” 

 

Our traditional ‘Jesse Tree’ is back for the Advent Season. Each week symbols will be placed 

on the tree by our youth and catechists. 

 

The Society of St. Vincent DePaul sends a Thank you to St. Charles Borromeo for your giving 

spirit. $380.10 was raised for the annual Friends Walk. 

 

 


